(COPY)

47 411 Brixton Ave
St. Lambert, P.Q.
December 19, 1962

Dear Mr. Maclean,

Thank ypu for your
November Reports, and your
letter of Dec. 4., I am
pleased that you took another
area of low declination. Few
Canadian Observers take areas
south of the Celestial equgtor,
and at your latitude, there 1is
a chance to cover much of the
southern sky.

Best regards and Seasons
greetings to you and Nlagara
Falls Centre.

Gcod observing,

Jim Low
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